
Scott Self
President, SMS|ITC 

Dear Scott,

A couple of months ago, my husband Patrick and I decided that we would like to be able to 
work more from home. But we weren’t at all sure about the strength and security of our home 
IT network. We definitely needed two home offices, one on the main floor, and one in the 
basement, and we wanted both wireless and wired connections for our computers.

After hearing several infominutes and seven-minute presentations from you, I knew that this 
project, which was way beyond our scope of knowledge, would be easily handled by you and 
SMS|ITC. You made one initial on-site visit, assessed the situation, took measurements, and 
responded promptly with a very reasonable quote to complete the work. When we decided to 
move forward, we got on your schedule in a matter of days.

SMS-ITC completed the work in a day and did an outstanding, professional job! We now have 
two offices on two floors and a secure business network with a firewall and plenty of room to 
grow our capabilities as needed ... thank you to Scott and SMS-ITC! I will not hesitate to refer 
you to any of my clients who need your knowledge and expertise in the IT field.

Sincerely,

Eleanor L. Thompson
Eleanor L. Thompson
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